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Dear Lily
 
As you are aware my colleague Kamran Hyder and I had registered to speak on behalf of NWL at the
forthcoming hearings scheduled to take place on Wednesday and Thursday this week, attending via
MS Teams.
 
You will be aware from our correspondence dated 3 October and 21 October 2024 of our client's
position in this matter.  That position has not changed although I am pleased to report that our client
is engaged in discussions with the promoter in relation to the nature and scope of the necessary
protective provisions and the availability of raw water associated with the proposal.
 
Given that we have yet to finalise our instructions in relation to the protective provisions, we do not
envisage being able to usefully assist the Examiner at the hearings this week, and as such I am
emailing to notify you that we no longer intend to attend or speak at either hearing to be held this
week.
 
We of course will keep you and the Examiner updated in relation to the progress we are able to make
in respect of the relevant protections. 
 
Please do let us know if we need to separately submit this correspondence by way of the "Have Your
Say" service on the DCO webpage.
 
Kind regards
Liz      ​​​​
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Solicitor
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Fraud, specifically affecting email accounts and Bank account details.
We will not:
• Change our bank account details during the course of a transaction.
• Advise you via email of any changes to our bank account details as defined on your letter
of engagement.

If you receive any communications suggesting that Ward Hadaway`s Bank account details
have changed, you should get in touch immediately either in person or via your designated
fee earner whose voice you recognise before making a payment as we will not accept any
responsibility if you transfer money into an incorrect account.

Please read our full email disclaimer at http://www.wardhadaway.com/email-disclaimer




